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NOTICE FROM THE BOARD OF HEALTH 

Re: ALL DOGS & CATS MUST HAVE ANNUAL LICENSE    

Pursuant to Borough Code Chapter 146, all dog/cat licenses are renewable in January of each year. Due 

to the pandemic and for your convenience and safety, we can license your dog or cat through the mail 

or you may submit it in person during normal business hours. Just fill out the application located on the 

Borough’s website; www.southplainfieldnj.com and go to “Forms” then scroll down to find the “Dog & 

Cat License Application”. Submit necessary proof of valid rabies vaccination through November of the 

current year along with the required fee and postage paid envelope. Checks are payable to “South 

Plainfield Health Dept.”  

Residents are legally required to vaccinate and license their dogs/cats, therefore, please consult with 

your veterinarian regarding rabies vaccinations or refer to this link for a list of free rabies clinics 

throughout Middlesex County:  

http://www.middlesexcountynj.gov/government/departments/psh/pages/2018-rabies-clinics.aspx 

 

If you no longer have a dog or cat, please notify us and we will remove your pet from our 

system, so you won’t receive notices for renewal any longer. You can either call or email us at  

908-226-7607, 908-226-7605 or  Email: anguyen@southplainfieldnj.com or 

jbonnell@southplainfieldnj.com.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

Normal business hours: Monday-Friday 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.   
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